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Dr Hemant Sood   has coordinated the visit of 10+2 students from St. Luke’s ,Solan on 2nd 
November, 2017 to the university campus as  a part of the Department of BT/BI  outreach 
activity. 27 students of 12th standard had come to the university, representing both medical and 
non-medical streams. Students have been taken to biotechnology and bioinformatics lab, 
computer science & IT, electronics and communication and civil engineering laboratories. They 
were demonstrated with  various experiments in those respective  labs for providing future 
perspectives.  

 
 
 

  


